
Meeting Minutes 

January 4, 2021 

 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the City of Sweetwater met in their regular 
monthly meeting on Monday, January 4, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall.  Mayor Lowe 
called the meeting to order with Commissioners present being:  Lamar Hughes, Sam 
Moser, Alan Richeson, Billy G. West and Bill W. Stockton.  A quorum was present.  
Mayor Lowe led The Lord’s Prayer, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance, led by Chief 
Eddie Byrum.  
 
Commissioner Richeson moved to approve the minutes from the meetings of December 
7, 2020.  A second was given.  All voted with none opposed.  The motion was carried. 

After the Recorder’s Report, Commissioner Stockton moved to approve the 
distributions for the month of November, 2020.  A second was given.  All voted with 
none opposed.  The motion was carried. 

In Old Business, the issue of ambulance services was reviewed, with call data and 
options presented.  The item was placed on the January workshop for further 
discussion. 

In New Business, the Recorder reviewed the existing capital improvement plans, the 
completed projects, and a new worksheet to begin working on the new capital 
improvement plan.  The item was placed on the workshop agenda for further 
discussion. 

Mayor Lowe presented his request to add a part-time employee dedicated to litter 
control with a budget of $13,000 a year.  Commissioner West noted he would like to 
see more enforcement of litter laws.  Commissioner Hughes moved to approve the 
position.  A second was given.  All voted with none opposed.  The motion was carried. 

Commissioner West moved to approve the Resolution to extend leave created by the 
Families First Coronavirus Response Act through June 1, 2021.  A second was given.  
All voted with none opposed.  The motion was carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 

This the 4th day of January, 2021. 

 

____________________________________ 

Mayor Attest:  
 

________________________________ 
  Recorder  
 
 


